
 
 
 

Wednesday 1st
September 

Inset day for staff 
Thursday 2nd

September 
School open to pupils

Dates To
Remember

Gateway Gossip 
 Congratulations to all our

 'Stars of the Year!' 

21st July 2021

Our Core Values 
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GoodbyeGoodbyeGoodbye   &
   
   

Good Luck!Good Luck!Good Luck!      
Good luck to all our Year 6 children! It’s

been amazing watching you all grow
and we can’t wait to hear about your

new adventures!  
 

We also say goodbye and good luck to
some staff. Thank you for all your hard

work and dedication to the children
and team at Gateway.  

 
We wish you all the luck in the world! 

‘What feels like the end is often the
beginning!’  

Well done to our hamper winners. 
 
 
 

 



Earheart

Newton

 House  Teams 

3rd3rd3rd

King

Curie

SUMMER
Have a great

summer 
holiday! Stay

safe, have
fun and
fingers

crossed for
some

   sunshine!   

2nd2nd2nd 1st1st1st

4th4th4th


